
“This institution is an equal opportunity provider and employer.” 
 

Charleston County School District  

2020 Seamless Summer Food Program 

Training Sessions 
 

Thank you for expressing interest in CCSD's 2020 Seamless Summer Food Program. Please 

review the five training date options below.  

 

Attendance at one of these training dates is mandatory to participate in CCSD’s Seamless 

Summer Food Program (SSFP).  

 

Each session will last about an hour. We will be discussing meal pick-up site locations, meal 

pick-up times and procedures, food safety and required meal counting documentation.  

 

At least one person from your site must attend. 

 

***Please note that we will have an “Early Bird” training this year on Thursday, April 23, at 

North Charleston Creative Arts Elementary (media center) from 3 pm – 4 pm. 

 

Please remember that approval of your SSFP Site Application is required before attending a 

training session. 

 ***3:00 p.m., Thursday, April 23 at North Charleston Creative Arts 

Elementary, 5200 Lackawanna Blvd. North Charleston, SC 29405 (media center) 

 3:00 p.m., Monday, May 11 at St. Johns High School, 1518 Main Rd. Johns 

Island, SC 29455 (TBD) 

 3:00 p.m., Tuesday, May 12 at St. James Santee Elementary, 8900 N. Hwy 17 

McClellanville, SC 29458 (media center) 

 3:00 p.m., Wednesday, May 13 at Baptist Hill High School, 5117 Baptist Hill Rd. 

Hollywood, SC 29449 (media center) 

 3:00 p.m., Thursday, May 14, at North Charleston Creative Arts Elementary, 
5200 Lackawanna Blvd. North Charleston, SC 29405 (media center) 

 

Check in with the school’s front desk staff (on the day of training) for meeting location. For 

more info, please call 843-746-1376 or email jeremy_tunstill@charleston.k12.sc.us 

 

 

https://forms.gle/XUKkH5ZNQBWzRnVE7
mailto:jeremy_tunstill@charleston.k12.sc.us

